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Boca Grande 5th Street public docks closed for scheduled replacement 
 
Boca Grande, FL, Dec. 29, 2022 - The Boca Grande 5th Street public docks will be closed for scheduled 
replacement beginning Monday, Jan. 9. The existing docks will be removed and new docks with the same 
configuration will be installed. The project includes new lights and handrails. The work will take about 
three to five weeks for completion.  
 
Check www.leeparks.org for updates. To receive general updates from Lee County Government, sign up 
for the newsletter here: www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters.  
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